
DEAN .

Dear Sir Arthur,
I am sending, herewith, a copy of the Report on 

the Department of Experimental Surgery, which I have sent 
off to Dr. Gregg, and hope it will meet with your approval.

Faithfully yours,

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 
Montreal.

MCGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL May 28th, 
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